
 
 
 

MANZANITA ROOM 
CITY OF LAFAYETTE COMMUNITY CENTER 

500 SAINT MARY’S ROAD 
LAFAYETTE, CA 94549 

 
PROJECT NO. 012-9174 

 
RESPONSE TO PRE-BID RFI NO. 3 

 
 
QUESTION: Clarify if General Contractor is responsible to pay EBMUD connection fees. 

 
ANSWER: There is no connection fee anticipated for domestic water supply, because existing water 

source is being re-used to supply the new building.  A new private fire service connection is 
required for the fire sprinkler system.  City will apply and pay fees for this service connection. 

 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                            CITY OF LAFAYETTE 
 
 
 
 
 ________________________ 
Date:  September 30, 2014  By:  Tony Coe, City Engineer  
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